
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 
Just a reminder that we will be holding our harvest festival at school on 18th October.  Our chosen charity is 

Portsmouth Foodbank.  Children can bring in an item of non-perishable food to donate on any day of next week 

and take it to their classroom; each class has a harvest box to try to fill.  Thank you in anticipation. 

 

Parents’ Evening 
Please remember to book your appointment for Parents’ Evening; please contact the school office if you are 

having difficulty making an online booking and they will be happy to assist you. 

Recycling at Wimborne!  
At school we recycle milk bottle  

tops, postage stamps, ink cartridges, 

batteries and sports bottle tops and lids. Some 

of these items raise money for charity others 

are for use in lessons.  Please bring in your 

recyclable items and put in the appropriate  

bin / box in our recycling area  

outside the Y4 cloakroom area.  

    

 

Textiles Recycling @ WPS. 
We have a textile recycling bin in the playground  

provided by Astra recycling.  Astra work to promote 

textile recycling and reduce waste to landfill.  Bag 

up any of your unwanted items such as clothes, 

shoes, belts, handbags, soft toys, linen etc and pop 

it into our school bin, located just inside the 

Wimborne Road gates in front of the infant 

building.  Please note all items must be clean and 

dry. By using this service you will be helping our 

school raise extra funds as Astra will pay the school 

a small donation for every kilo collected. 

 

Wimborne’s annual election 
On Thursday 30th September, Wimborne Primary School’s big hall was transformed into a 

polling station ready for the children to elect their new class councillors. The atmosphere was 

electric and the children were excited to be taking part in an election that was set up exactly 

how adults vote. Governor reps Isla Hartnett, Sonny Smith and Esme Smith ran the event 

brilliantly from handing out ballot forms, crossing off names (to avoid double voting) and 

conducting the count. The results in nearly every class were close - some children won by just 

one vote! 

 

Mrs Beecher-Jones and Mrs McNally would like to introduce our new school council for 2021 -

2022: 
 

Tucana – TBC      Cygnus - TBC       Aquila – Evie-Rose Stott 

Corvus – Harry Bovill Draco – Esme Mayes-Griffin Phoenix – Henry Griffin 

Pegasus – Iris Sills Hercules – Phoenix Stairs Orion – Tristan Thompson 

Perseus – Katie Hudson Lynx – Maddie Asiri Lepus – Freddie Bovill 

Equuleus – Josie Carter-Harvey Delphinus – Bobbie Lindo-Steere Chamaeleon – Willow Butcher 

Lacerta – Lily Rudkin 

Cepheus - Poppy Mowle 

Andromeda – Jo’Vannie Kimber Cassiopeia – Lily Lackenby 

 

 

Our reception classes will be electing their councillors in the Spring term. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates:  
October 
12th – Y4 & Y5 Planetarium visit 

18th - Harvest Festival 

18th – Parents’ Evening- target setting 3:45 p.m -6:15 p.m   

20th – Parents’ Evening- target setting 3:45 p.m -7:15 p.m   

20th - Y6 Parent’s for Attenborough’s Assistants      

Week beginning 25th – HALF TERM 

November 
1st- Back to school 

4th - Y4 trip to Winchester Science Centre 

Day Closures 

17th November, 9th March, 6th June, 6th July 

Letters sent home this week 
(All letters can be found on our school website; go to Information, Parent Zone, letters) 

Y4 Winchester Science centre letter 
Reminder:  

Please ensure your child wears a coat to school so they have it if needed for break times.  Ensure it is named.  Check they are bringing the 

right coat home and not someone else’s.  A child has lost a black Northface fleeced coat this week.  

      

 

 

 

We celebrate children’s achievements in and out of school; please let 

us know of your child’s achievements. 

Headteacher Awards 
Y1 – Arlo Dack 

Y2 – Talia Hannam 

Y3 – Yannis Iordache 

Y4 – Dolly Woodward 

Y5 – Chandler Killick 

Y6 –  Leo Mould 
 

Congratulations to… 

 
Darcy Waring (Draco) who has achieved a 

merit in her first ballet exam. 

Wimborne Star Values 
Sincerity  
Alex Brown  Andromeda 

Macey Mitchell  Lynx 

 

Teamwork  
Rachel Carson table Pegasus 

Tommy Talbot-New Hercules 

Jacob Nicholls-Groves Hercules 

 

Achievement  
Ivy-Rose Ely  Orion 

Aleksandr Bertulsons Corvus 

 

Respect 
Reuben Bartam-Hawes Hercules 

Maisy Couzens  Draco 

Big Question of the Week 

Who would you encourage to use 

public transport? 

Attendance cup awarded to Orion class for 

100% attendance. 
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